Adjunct Faculty Committee Meeting
Present:  Heather McCoy, Brandis Senecal, Dale Griffith, Heather Steel, Beth Clifton, Janie Moore

Absent: Bernard Addenbrooke
The adjunct faculty committee met on Tuesday, September 3 and discussed the following items:

1. Changes to the adjunct faculty evaluation form. The committee will work collaboratively with the evaluation committee.
2. Updates to the adjunct faculty handbook.
3. Possible workshops around the 12th week of the semester. The workshops will provide adjuncts with current information on changes concerning grades, use of Peoplesoft, overview of WebCampus, and course ratings.
The committee will continue to review the handbook and recommend necessary changes. 

